

Your local, not-for-profit utility district

Foresthill Celebrates 72 Years Of Serving You

On August 3, 1950, Articles of Incorporation were filed in the office of the California Secretary of State forming the Foresthill Public Utility District. Foresthill voters supported the formation of the district by a whopping 97%. On December 2, 1953, Foresthill Public Utility District purchased the Foresthill Water Works from Charles and Margaret Finning. Foresthill purchased two sources of water at Nick Welch Springs and another at Brushy Canyon and served about 110 customers.

In 72 years of service, Foresthill has developed a very reliable water supply at Sugar Pine Reservoir, a modern water treatment facility, and an expansive distribution system serving over 2,000 customers. Recently, we have made significant improvements to water storage and the distribution system which provides critical service for public health and safety and protection from devastating fire.

We look forward to our future and continuing to serve Foresthill.

Foresthill & Sebastian Team Up To Install Fiber Optic Line

Two community-minded utility companies have improved the emergency response communication for Foresthill. Fiber internet is a broadband connection that reaches higher speeds than wireless networks. Better reliability for communications via cell phone, pager, alarm system and all other call out devices. Operators will have access to call out information while working in the plant and around the community.



Working Together To Improve Emergency Response

Next Foresthill Meeting

Wednesday, August 10th, 2022 at 6:00 P.M.

Check your Foresthill website for an agenda which will be posted 72 hours before the meeting

Water fun fact-



The average faucet releases 2 gallons of water per minute

Reservoir Updates



Rain Totals for 2021 -2022 = 51.24 " Average year +/- 49"



Storage = 6,632 Acre Feet



Reservoir currently 96% full

Sugar Pine Fresh!



Foresthill is fortunate to have Sugar Pine Reservoir suppling all your water needs.

The District's State Certified Water Treatment Operators monitor our high quality local water supply 24 hours a day. Unlike bottled water our water does not sit in Plastic. Our water is not transported in plastic bottles!

Water Conservation For The Community

On May 24, 2022, the State Water Board adopted an emergency regulation for urban water conservation. The emergency regulation went into effect June 10,2022.

It will remain in effect for one year from the effective date, unless the State Water Board modifies it, readopts it, or ends it before then.

- Recommending customers conserve 20%
- Knowing when & how much to water to keep a yard healthy
- Use a broom to clean your driveway instead of the hose
- Check sprinkler pressure to ensure water is applied correctly and not running off into the street

Foresthill is committed to providing our community with all the high-quality water needed for 2022, along with personal professional customer service.

